
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

ATTENTION FRESHMEN CLASS: During Pookela, 9th grade will have an assembly.
We would like students to go to Pookela for attendance, then walk to the gym.
They can bring their bags as we'll dismiss them directly for lunch after the
assembly. Mahalo!

Aloha Seniors! Just a reminder of the senior parent meetings this week! You
must attend one of these meetings if you want to participate in the graduation
ceremony. Here are the dates and times of the meetings: Thursday, March 7th
at 6:00PM in Hale Pa'ina, the cafeteriaOR Sunday, March 10th at 5PM in Hale
Pa'ina, the cafeteria In these meetings we will go over graduation requirements,
what to wear for graduation, banners, and of course the ever-favorite: senior
agreement! Mahalo!

On Friday during Po'okela, hope you're ready for some laughs! Students will
report to Po'okela first for attendance, leave our bags in the classroom then
report to the gym. Mahalo!

Hello all, Join us for an exciting guest speaking event featuring a paramedic and
an EMT who will share insights into their rewarding careers in emergency
medical services. Students are invited to engage in interactive discussions and
ask questions to gain a deeper understanding of the vital role of EMS
professionals. Don't miss the opportunity to explore an ambulance up close and
participate in a simulated patient scenario, courtesy of American Medical
Response and The Committee on Emergency Medicine.

This event will occur afterschool on Friday, March 8, 2024 at P16 (Mrs.
Shimomura's Classroom) and at the Gym Parking Lot. It will start around
2:00pm and last until 2:45pm. Light refreshments will be provided. See you all
there.

Need help with Math? Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math Tutoring Program is a free
program available to our students on Tuesdays, and Wednesdays during lunch
at Portable 8. Please take advantage of this program if you are struggling with
math. Feel free to bring your own lunch. Tutors for today are: Cheira Cappal,
Ally Duran, Riki Perez-Ramirez, Taeja Agmata. They will be at P-8 till 12:10pm.
For more information, please see or contact Ms. Abad at
michelle.abad@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

Bus application for quarter 4 is now being accepted. Quarter 4 bus is free. Paper
applications only! Stop by the main office during recess or lunch to pick up an
application! Mahalo!

Please check the attached flier today for the updated times for the Central Maui
bus routes. Mahalo!

Aloha, We are holding a planner design contest. To enter, scan the QR code on
the morning broadcast for the Google Form. For more information, please see
Aunty Cassie Jacinto. Mahalo!

Attention Class of 2024 Seniors: Please stop by the main office during recess or
lunch to pick up a form for lunch account refund. Deadline to submit the
completed form is Monday, April 1. 2024

Interested in the Career of Law Enforcement? The Maui Police Department is
holding its 8th annual Teen Academy from June 3rd to June 14th. If you are
interested, please email Officer Rodney Haia at rodney.haia@mpd.net for an
application. Please apply by April 12, 2024. Space is limited. Mahalo!

Try Rugby 7s clinic this Saturday at Maui Lani field 10am - 12pm. Open to U14,
high school, and alumni ages. Check in by 9:45am. Bring cleats/shoes and wear
athletic clothing. Light snacks and water provided. No experience needed.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops on Wednesdays from
6pm to 7:30pm starting from January 17th. Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the
College and Career Center if you have any more questions. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Mabuhay Filipino Club Members! Are you in need of community service? You're
in luck because they are collaborating with Binhi At Ani to help out at the Golf
Tournament this Sunday, March 10th. If you are interested please stop by P-7,
Mr. Ancheta's room, to get a SA-1 Form. Stay updated on their instagram
account @lunas_filipinoclub! KITA KITS!!!!

Japanese Club: If you are going to the Honolulu Festival this weekend, please
come to a mandatory meeting on Wednesday at lunch in K-102. Arigatou
gozaimasu!

Hi all! Fibers Art and HOSA are hosting collaborative community service
workshops during lunch on Tuesday (03/5) and Wed (03/06) at Ms. Scheib's
room (J205) to crochet or sew clothes for newborns for Maui Memorial Medical
Center. Everyone is invited regardless of their skills or club affiliations, so feel
free to bring your friends. Hope to see you there!

ANIME CLUB: Just a reminder that we have a meeting this Thursday, March 7th
at Hale Puke K-103 during lunch period. For those students going to Kawaii Kon
2024, please attend this mandatory meeting. We will be passing out permission
forms, itinerary, rooming list, and rules.

SPORTS SHORTS

Good luck to our tennis team as they face Maui High today at 3pm at Lahaina
Civic Center Tennis Courts. I mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Country Gravy Pizza, Fresh Fruit, Strawberry Kiwi Juice. Lunch: Korean Chicken, Rice,
Steamed Carrots, Roll, Edamame, Diced Pears, Pineapple Chunks. Cafeteria monitors, please report to
the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us
mailto:rodney.haia@mpd.net

